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    Thursday 01st March 2018
	Dear Parents,
As a staffing team we are always keen to continue our professional development. We like to share this with the children and parents at Stockham School.  Well done to Ben Little who has completed and passed his NVQ2 qualification in his role of teaching assistant.  Sharon Roberts has just started an apprenticeship in NVQ3 supporting teaching and learning through Abingdon and Witney college and is also attending training in London on ‘Mindfullness’ to support children’s mental health in school. Mrs Anna Kerman has nearly completed her final teaching placement in Year 5 and is achieving a ‘Higher Level’ grading in trainee teaching standards. I am so very proud of all the work the staff do to ensure the school moves forward.

You may already be aware that there are new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) that the school is already working towards in order to be compliant in May 18. There will be some significant changes in the way the data is handled, managed and stored within school. I will keep you all informed about these updates over the course of the school year.  

Thank you

Thank you to Sarah Breakspear (Parent) who helped to sweep the school paths clear of snow this week. It was also lovely for other parents to stop and ask if they could help too.(
Important school dates:

Friday 16th March – Non-school uniform – we welcome donations for Environment day (School council poster has been sent out detailing individual class requests). Height and weight check for Foundation and Year 6 children.

Friday 23rd March – Sports Relief day and Stockham School Environment day (children can wear sports clothes/red clothing that they do not mind getting dirty as we will be outside painting, planting and completing obstacle courses). We will also be having a BBQ on the school field and children, staff and parents can warm up with a lovely sausage bap!  Any money donations to sports relief on this day will be passed on through the school.

Thursday 29th March – End of term for Easter holidays at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PAs this week were Joshua and Zaina. Thank you for your help.  


I am Frances Ward, a former student.  On the 11th of March, I’ll be shaving my head to raise money for Young Minds.  They’re a charity focusing on young people’s mental health and wellbeing across the UK.  They create change so that children and young people can cope with life’s adversities, and find help when needed.
I want to support this charity due to the poor mental health facilities and the loss that Wantage has faced due to this lack of action and awareness.  My hair will be donated to the Little Princess Trust who make wigs for children and young people who’ve lost their hair.  Please support me on my go-fund-me page or give donations to Sylvia.  Thank you!

https://www.gofundme.com/blondie-goes-bald 

      



CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we have loved painting sunflowers and daffodils.  In maths we are still

               working on our addition skills and really enjoyed playing with all the maths 

               equipment.  On Wednesday we had so much fun playing in the snow and

               warming up with a yummy hot chocolate.

 Year 1   This week we have been looking at odd & even numbers in maths and we have
               been reading contractions in English. We have also been practising hard for our 
               assembly!

 Year 2   We have been writing non-chronological reports about magical dragons this week.
               We have worked hard on chunking our writing into paragraphs and ensuring we 
               have used formal, informative language.
 Year 3   This week in Year 3 we have been finding the link between multiplication and 

               division.  In art we have practiced our shading and sketching techniques.
 Year 4   In science this week Year 4 have been learning about some of the dangers
               associated with electricity and how we can make sure we stay safe.  We have
               painted our own sunflower pictures in art based on the work of Van Gogh.  In 
               maths we have been learning how to find the area of shapes.  
 Year 5   This week Year 5 have been working hard.  In English we have been using embedded clauses and exciting openers.  In maths we have been problem solving and reasoning using multiplication.  We have also really enjoyed world book day.
 Year 6   This week Year 6 have been exploring electric circuits.  In maths we have been converting fractions.  In English we have been looking at imagery to create tension.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Max E for being such a lovely member of the class.  Max is an amazing friend 
              and always looks out for others.  Henry for his amazing work in phonics.  Henry 

              has also worked really hard making signs for our garden centre.
Year 1   All of Year 1 for their assembly - you were fantastic!

Year 2   Scott for remembering so much grammatical terminology this week including

              commands, questions and statements.  Angel and Alfie J for superb independent 

              report writing.  You showed such confidence!
Year 3   Dylan for excellent perseverance in maths investigations.  Ava for brilliant 

              participation and always contributing lovely ideas.
Year 4   Isla for a beautiful sunflower painting - you looked so carefully to make your 
              painting really accurate.  Rachel for fantastic work in your piano lessons.  Your 
              teacher is very proud of you!

Year 5   Nicole for fantastic embedded clauses and exciting openers in English.  Minah for

              showing great perseverance at using multiplication in maths. 
Year 6   Matthew for working really hard in his groups for use of ! ? and telling the time. 

              He has been enthusiastic about his learning.  Zaina for an amazing class 

              assembly.  It was really well prepared and rehearsed.  A super attitude to an

              independent task.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










